In This Issue

Happy New Year ... p. 1

Planning a Healthy New Year: Dr. Cristina Anez ... page 1

Ringing during the holidays ... page 1



Club Leaders

President
Dr. Robert Steinberg

President Elect Rebecca Tanaka

Secretary
Ellen Young

Treasurer: Ellen Young

*Membership:*Dr. Robert Steinberg

International Service
Dessie Panomitros

Rotary Foundation TBA

PR & Marketing Marianna Zeidler

JANUARY 11, 2024 Club Program

Happy New Year 2024

Our own Dr. Cristina Anez gave a very healthy presentation to plan a healthy new year. Her approach is to maintain a balance between your mind, food and exercise; not necessarily thinking about what to think, eat or do; but rather about "HOW" your mind, your nutrition and your physical activity is. Her full presentation can be

PLANNING A HEALTHY NEW YEAR
ONE OF CONTROL O

downloaded from the website: nechicagolandpassport.org



Dr.Robert Steinberg, Dr. Christina Anez & Happie Datt · Ringing for the Salvation Army with the Rotary Club of Lake Forest · December 16, 2023

